
 
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

 
 

Tuesday, February 14, 2017 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 
In Stage 1 this term we will be learning all about the environment, landmarks and culture of Asian countries. 
To support our learning we have invited Taiko Japanese Drumming to present their show and interactive 
workshop to all students in Stage 1.  
 
The performance cost is $7.00 per student and will take place on Tuesday, 7 March 2017 in the Jackson Hall.  
 
Taiko means ‘drum’ in Japanese. Taiko drumming is a simple and energetic activity that students of all ages 
can enjoy. The workshop is hands-on, interactive and very entertaining.  
 
Please return your child’s note and money to your child’s class teacher no later than Tuesday, 28 February, 
2017. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Tahlia Stafford 
K-2 Assistant Principal 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Please return this note and money to the office by Tuesday, 28 February, 2017. 

 
I give permission for my child _____________________________of class _______________ to attend the 
Taiko Japanese Drumming workshop in the Jackson Hall. I understand payment for this event is $7.00. 
Payment can be made and permission given in a number of different ways.  
 
      Payment via school website (click on Make a Payment at the top) fill in all green asterisks and ‘tick’ 
Excursions under Payment Option. Use the payment description ‘Taiko Japanese Drumming’. 
 
      Payment in envelope to office with permission note.  
 
      Payment in envelope to office with permission given via the note on School Stream  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________ 
 


